
New LMC beta site - let us know what you think

The beta version of our new website is now available here.

Please take a look and let us know what you think by completing our short survey.

Please note that the events booking and register/login functionality is still under development on the beta site.

If you have any queries about the beta site please email website@lmc.org.uk.


